
Yes and no. Like Morse code, Braille also relies on spacings

between groups of dots to carry information. If the space was 

ONLY used to distinguish one set of dots from another, it would

carry no actual information by itself. But different space length 

convey the breaks between words, and hence convey information 

that is NOT conveyed by the dots groups alone. However, a modified

Braille with a space defined as a dot group with no raised dots 

could be used and thus different length spaces would be possible. 


